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PQ 34992/25* To ask the Minister for Health the status of a project (details supplied: 
Youghal Ambulance Training Base, October 2024 announced by Minister Stephen 
Donnelly). - James O'Connor 

Dear Deputy O’Connor, 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 
the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for 
response. 

A proposed Ambulance Training Base in the South has been included in the HSE Capital 
Plan 2025, it is intended to progress a design feasibility study in 2025. 

The option to progress a shorter term base is also currently being considered in line with 
Infrastructure Guidelines until such time as a long term base is provided.  

Yours sincerely 

Micheál Conneely 
Interim National Director 
Capital & Estates 


